
Relationship Advice: What We
Can Learn From The Trials And
Triumphs  Of  Celebrity
Relationships

By Dr. Jane Greer

Coming out of a toxic relationship can be difficult in and of
itself, and often requires an emotional detox. Even though the
relationship is clearly over, you may find that you still have
issues to work through. You might be experiencing not only the
sadness and loss, but also pain and anxiety. If you got to
this point after a tremendous betrayal or a chronic problem
the magnitude of which you were not able to surmount, you
probably have many questions and concerns about how you got
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into that situation in the first place, and how someone you
loved could treat you so poorly. Sandra Bullock had a public
breakup with her ex-husband Jesse James who admittedly cheated
on her multiple times. Despite that, Sandra has finally found
love again with a person whom she calls “the one,” Bryan
Randall, and the couple reportedly couldn’t be happier. How,
then, when you finally do find yourself on the other side and
are ready to think about dating again, can you trust another
person as well as your own judgement as you, like Sandra, move
past the bad and attempt to find the good? How can you make
sure  you  don’t  allow  yourself  to  fall  into  a  toxic
relationship  again?  

Dr.  Greer’s  Relationship  Advice
Teaches Us How to Date Again After
a Toxic Relationship

One thing to keep in mind is that it is natural to be more
guarded and question everything when you begin something new
after what you have been through. And that is a good thing.
Take your time as you get to know someone who has caught your
eye. Even if the connection feels comfortable right away, and
you  experience  the  temptation  to  slip  into  an  immediate
closeness of constant texting, talking, and even spending the
night together, try to resist that at first. Remain your “me”
for as long as you can before you jump into being a “we,” so
you don’t shoot past any warning signals. Take inventory: do
they call when they say they will? Do they keep the plans you
have made? Do they generally seem to be telling you the truth
about things, or have you caught them in any lies? Do they
have  friends,  or  do  they  appear  to  have  many  past
relationships – friendly and romantic – that have ended with
all ties cut? Take the time you need to read all the road
signs, so to speak, and to stop at all the caution lights so
you can get a sense of what’s coming down the road. Give
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yourself a chance to learn who this person really is, instead
of making excuses when necessary and allowing them to form in
your mind as who you hope they will be. Along these lines, be
more selective about who you might let in, let them show you
they are worthy of your love. Sit back a little, possibly more
than you usually have, and instead of being an open book and
freely sharing your past and your hopes for the future, let
them take the lead and reveal those things first. That way,
you will have a better sense of what you are getting into
before you open yourself up to them. 

Related Link: Relationship Advice: Talking Through the Tough
Times

By doing this and taking any red flags that might come up
seriously,  you  can  work  to  head  off  future  betrayals  and
strengthen your own self-confidence as you evaluate your new
potential love interest and decide how much you want to share
with them. It will also give you more control. The goal here
is to find someone who you can believe in, who has your best
interest in mind, and who, ultimately, will not stamp on your
heart. Proceed with this expectation, that this is what you
deserve and what you will get, and this will help give you
more clarity and insight as you begin to date. If you feel
secure in yourself, you are much more likely to find someone
who will support you rather than undermine you. 

Related  Link:  Relationship  Advice:  Working  Through  Your
Heartbreak 

Moving on after a toxic relationship isn’t easy, but it is
possible, as we saw with Sandra and Bryan. The experience,
however terrible it might have been, can be a lesson for you
to learn from. Once you can stop thinking of it as a recovery
process, and more of a moving beyond process, taking with you
all that you now know, you can be stronger and better placed
to have a healthier relationship than ever before. 
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Please  tune  in  to  the  Doctor  on  Call  radio  hour
on HealthyLife.net every Tuesday at 2 PM EST, 11 AM PST. First
and third Tuesdays are Shrink Wrap on Call, second Tuesdays
are HuffPost on Call, and the last Tuesday of the month is
Let’s  Talk  Sex!  Email  your  questions  dealing  with
relationships, intimacy, family, and friendships to Dr. Greer
at askdrjane@drjanegreer.com. Connect with Dr. Jane Greer on
Facebook,  at  www.facebook.com/DrJaneGreer,  and  be  sure  to
follow @DrJaneGreer on Twitter for her latest insights on
love, relationships, sex, and intimacy. For more on Dr. Greer,
visit http://www.drjanegreer.com.
Read  more  at
http://cupidspulse.com/130352/relationship-advice-estranged-fa
mily-members/#vvKW3dZzYwrf17tQ.99

 

Single  Celebrity  Parents:
Balance  Your  Career  &
Parenting Like Sandra Bullock
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By Bonnie Griffin

One single celebrity parent who seems to have it all figured
out when it comes to being a full-time actress and mom is
Sandra  Bullock.  According  to  RadarOnline.com,  Bullock  was
already helping raise her three stepchildren in her previous
marriage when she decided to adopt her baby boy from New
Orleans. Bullock handled her quickly changing family situation
and  becoming  a  single  mom  with  grace,  making  a  smooth
transition  into  her  role  as  a  single  celebrity  mom.

This  single  celebrity  parent
balances  working  full-time  as  an
actress in the public eye. What are
some ways to balance being a full-
time single parent and a full-time
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career?

Cupid’s Advice:

Trying to balance work and being a single parent can be the
most difficult job of them all. Spending time away from your
child to work, then coming home to take care of them and
provide a happy, healthy home can be a lot to juggle for
anyone. Cupid’s has some parenting advice to help you balance
work and parenthood:

1. Find your support system: Being a single parent doesn’t
have  to  mean  you  are  all  alone.  Everyone  needs  support,
whether if be someone to listen when we need to vent or to
lend a helping hand. This includes single parents. Reach out
to family or friends and find people who are willing to listen
and  occasionally  pitch  in  when  you  need  some  time  for
yourself.

Related Link: Parenting Tips: Apply Research to the Practice
of Parenting

2. Take care of yourself: It is easy to focus all your energy
on making sure your children eat well and take their vitamins
so that they are healthy, but it’s not as easy to remember to
take care of yourself. If you are going to pull double-time
working and being a single parent, taking care of your own
health is essential so that you can care for your child and
not wind up completely worn down and exhausted. Your health
will help you keep up with your busy career and allow you to
be the best parent you can be.

Related Link: Celebrity Parents: Mindy Kaling Opens Up About
Single Parenting and Hard Work

3. Have a backup plan: The unexpected can happen to anyone. We
would all love to ditch work and take care of our child
anytime they are sick or don’t have school, but that isn’t

http://cupidspulse.com/parenting/
http://cupidspulse.com/130102/parenting-tips-apply-research-practice-parenting/
http://cupidspulse.com/130102/parenting-tips-apply-research-practice-parenting/
http://cupidspulse.com/130706/celebrity-parents-mindy-kaling-single-parenting-hard-work/
http://cupidspulse.com/130706/celebrity-parents-mindy-kaling-single-parenting-hard-work/


always realistic when you’re working. It is important to have
a plan for what to do when something happens out of the
ordinary, like losing a job or handling work when you have a
sick child. Having a friend, neighbor, or family member as a
backup  for  childcare  when  you  cannot  take  your  child  to
daycare or school will help you balance work and parenting.
Folks in the IT world know that passing the Cisco 200-125 test
to get the ExamSnap’s Website credential can make all of the
difference. Other parents simply go back to school to find
what they love to do.

What are some ways you balance being a working parent? Let us
know in the comments below. 

 

Celebrity  Parents  Who  Keep
Their  Kids  Out  of  the
Spotlight
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By Melissa Lee

With living in a world absolutely obsessed with pop culture
and celebrities, you can only wonder — what does the media
love more than stars? The answer to that is unsurprising and
comes in the form of little ones… celebrity families! Not only
does  our  society  idolize  celebs,  but  we  also  have  a
fascination with famous families like the Kardashians. This
obsession has caused celebrity parents to make the executive
decision to keep their children out of the spotlight — and we
can’t exactly blame them!

Check out these celebrity parents
and their kids, who have managed to
stay out of the limelight!

1. Sandra Bullock: Bullock adopted two children, Louis Bardo
in 2010, and Laila in 2015. Although the paparazzi are always
dying  to  catch  candids  of  the  single  mom  with  her  kids,
Bullock  has  expressed  her  need  for  privacy  on  multiple
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occasions. “Most foster children are in foster care because
they  were  taken  from  their  birth  homes  under  tragic
circumstances,” she says. “The last thing I wanted was to
bring more harm to her because of the nature of my job.”

2. Adele: Adele and husband Simon Konecki had their son in
October 2012, and have kept him out of the spotlight to the
best of their abilities. “We need to have some privacy,” Adele
explained. “I think it’s really hard being a famous person’s
child.” The couple even went as far as suing paparazzi in 2013
for taking photos of their son on a private family outing.

Related Link: Celebrity Co-Parents: See How Stars Manage to
Raise Their Children Post-Split

3. Jennifer Garner: When it comes to this celeb mom, her main
concern was how aggressive the paparazzi were toward her three
kids, Violet, Seraphina, and Samuel. She says that her kids
were constantly uncomfortable with the paparazzi, and didn’t
want them to know what they looked like. “They don’t want this
at all, and I don’t want it for them,” Garner said.

4. Ryan Gosling and Eva Mendes: These celebrity parents are
notorious  for  keeping  things  under  wraps.  In  fact,  the
majority  of  their  six-year  long  relationship  has  been
extremely private! The couple have two daughters together,
Esmeralda  and  Amada.  “I  find  the  media’s  ‘bump  watch’
obsession to be both intrusive and stressful,” says Mendes.
“So I made the decision to eject myself from it completely.”

Related Link: Parenting Tips: How to Cope With Stress

5. Tyra Banks: Tyra welcomed her son, York, into the world
just last year, and has made a great effort to keep his life
relatively low-key. “I don’t think that my son has ever asked
to be seen, so I’m very, very conservative when it comes to
showing him,” said Banks.

Who are some of your favorite celebrity families? Share your
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thoughts below!

Celebrity  News:  Find  Out
About  Sandra  Bullock’s  Life
After Jesse James

By Whitney Johnson

Sandra Bullock is living her best life: She’s got a full line-
up of movies in the works, including the highly-anticipated
Ocean’s  8,  two  adorable  children,  and  a  happy  celebrity
relationship with Bryan Randall. However, according to the
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latest celebrity news on EOnline.com, it wasn’t always so easy
for  the  actress,  especially  following  her  celebrity
divorce. “Life after Jesse James was really tough. She was
embarrassed by what he did and in ways blamed herself at the
time,” an insider tells E! News. “She now knows she is much
better off and everything happens for a reason.” Living a more
private life has helped Bullock open up her heart and find
love again. Of her celebrity relationship with Randall, the
source adds, “They are perfect. He is a great guy and makes
Sandra really happy.”

In celebrity news, this actress is
thriving  after  her  brutal  split.
What  are  some  ways  to  turn  your
life around after a trying break-
up?

Cupid’s Advice:

It’s not always easy to find happiness after a tough break-up,
but if you take a cue from this celebrity news and follow in
Bullock’s  footsteps,  you  can  do  it  too!  Consider  the
relationship advice below if you’re hoping to turn your life
around after heartbreak:

1. Spoil yourself: Now that you’re single, use this free time
to focus on what’s important: you. Go get a pedicure. Watch La
La Land. Take a cooking class. Head to Starbucks for your
favorite latte and a doughnut. Buy a special bottle of wine
just because. Whatever it is, take this opportunity to make
yourself feel happy again.

Related Link: Celebrity News: Find Out Why Sandra Bullock &
Bryan Randall Aren’t Getting Engaged Anytime Soon
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2. Stay active: It’s tempting to wallow on your couch, wearing
the same pajamas for three days in a row and falling into a
Netflix binge. Instead, get outside and soak up some sunshine!
Vitamin D is just what the doctor ordered. A little exercise
will not only distract you from your heartbreak, but it’ll
also make you feel better. Thank you, endorphins!

Related  Link:  Celebrity  Couple  Sandra  Bullock  and  Bryan
Randall Share Cozy Moment in New Photo

3. Be positive: After your heart has time to heal, it’s time
to start thinking about the future. Know that there is someone
special out there for you — someone who is an even better fit
for you than your ex. Always have hope, no matter how hard it
may be.

What’s your best piece of relationship advice following a
break-up? Tell us in the comments below!

Celebrity News: Find Out Why
Sandra  Bullock  &  Bryan
Randall  Aren’t  Getting
Engaged Anytime Soon

http://cupidspulse.com/100330/celebrity-couple-sandra-bullock-bryan-randall-share-cozy-moment-new-photo/
http://cupidspulse.com/100330/celebrity-couple-sandra-bullock-bryan-randall-share-cozy-moment-new-photo/
https://cupidspulse.com/115883/celebrity-news-sandra-bullock-bryan-randall-arent-getting-engaged-anytime-soon/
https://cupidspulse.com/115883/celebrity-news-sandra-bullock-bryan-randall-arent-getting-engaged-anytime-soon/
https://cupidspulse.com/115883/celebrity-news-sandra-bullock-bryan-randall-arent-getting-engaged-anytime-soon/
https://cupidspulse.com/115883/celebrity-news-sandra-bullock-bryan-randall-arent-getting-engaged-anytime-soon/


By Mallory McDonald

In  recent  celebrity  news,  one  of  Hollywood’s  favorite
celebrity couples, Sandra Bullock and Bryan Randall shared
with EOnline.com   they are more than content just where their
relationship is. The two have been together for a year and a
half  now  and  are  balancing  both  of  their  demanding
schedules. “They have been really busy but always make time to
see each other,” an insider shared. “They are very content
with how things are going in their relationship. They enjoy
the simple and quiet times together,” the source adds, noting
that they’ve taken a big step in their relationship. “Bryan
and Sandra live together, and he helps with Sandra’s kids like
they are his own.”

This  celebrity  news  has  us
realizing  engagement  and  marriage
isn’t for everyone. What are some
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signs it’s not the right time to
get engaged?

Cupid’s Advice: 

Sometimes a relationship is going perfectly just where it is
at, and taking the next step may not be the right decision.
Use these tips to help make that difficult decision:

1. Content: If neither you or your partner are discussing or
itchy to get engaged don’t. It can be a clear sign that you
both are enjoying the stage your relationship is at.

Related  Link:  Celebrity  Couple  Sandra  Bullock  and  Bryan
Randall Share Cozy Moment in New Photo

2. Cold feet: If the thought of getting engaged brings either
you and your partner any anxiety or stress just realize that
your relationship is still in the growing stages and it isn’t
the right time.

Related  Link:  Celebrity  News:  Sandra  Bullock  Leaves  Spa
Looking Radiant and Happy

3. Financial obligations: Engagements and weddings can be an
expensive  undertaking  if  you  both  are  content  with  your
relationship and aren’t financial prepared don’t rush it.

How did you know it wasn’t the right time to get engaged? 

Famous ‘Couples’ Star in Best
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Movies for a Rainy Day

By Katie Gray

The weather is always unpredictable, but how we spend our time
during  a  rainy  day  doesn’t  have  to  be.  When  it’s
dreary outside, the best thing to do is stay inside and watch
a  movie.  Watching  celebrity  couples  on  screen  with  your
significant other is the perfect bonding experience. Plus, a
movie date is classic! Many of these storylines involve love,
celebrity engagements and celebrity babies. You’ll be happy
you have your love by your side during these films. Watch
celebrity relationships in movies unfold, snuggled up with
your partner!
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Cupid  has  compiled  the  10  best
couple movies for a rainy day:

1.  The  Proposal:  This  2009  romantic  comedy  starring  Ryan
Reynolds and Sandra Bullock will have you laughing and feeling
the love. It shows us that sometimes we fall in love with
someone  who  we  least  expect.  The  plot  revolves  around
Margaret, a powerful publishing executive, and her assistant
Andrew. In order to continue working in the United States as a
Canadian,  Margaret  convinces  Andrew  to  marry  her,  and  in
return he would get a promotion. We meet his family and get to
see this story unfold. Bonus: Betty White plays the Grandma!
Hilarious!

2.  Juno:  Diablo  Cody  outdid  herself  when  she  wrote  this
masterpiece film. She even won the Academy Award for Best
Screenplay for it! The film stars Ellen Page, Michael Cera,
Jennifer  Garner,  Jason  Bateman,  Allison  Janney  and  J.  K.
Simmons. It’s a film you can watch as a couple and/or as a
family. The comedy-drama is set in Minnesota and revolves
around a teenager who finds herself pregnant and is giving the
baby to a couple who can’t get pregnant through adoption. It’s
fresh, funny and heartfelt. The film was so popular it earned
over $231 million dollars, when the budget was only a little
over $6 million. In fact, Jennifer Garner loved the script so
much, she took on the role even though her salary alone is
usually  way  over  what  the  entire  budget  was  for  this
production.

Related Link: 8 Celebrity Couples Who Were Friends First

3. The Wedding Singer: Who doesn’t love Adam Sandler and Drew
Barrymore? This 1998 rom-com, is about a wedding singer in the
80’s in New Jersey and a waitress at the reception hall he
performs in. He sings catchy songs like, ‘You Spin Me Round’
and ‘Love Stinks.’ They form a friendship, although they’re
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both in different relationships. However; it shows us that
sometimes being friends first leads to the best relationships.
This is one wedding singer you don’t want to miss perform!

4. Couples Retreat: Why not watch Couples Retreat as a couple?
This movie is a 2009 American romantic comedy starring Jon
Favreau, Vince Vaughn, Jason Bateman, Faizon Love, Kristin
Davis, Kristen Bell, Malin Akerman, Kali Hawk and Jean Reno.
It was written by two of its stars, Favreau and Vaughn. This
movie will make you laugh out loud, and maybe even teach you
some tips for your own relationship.

5. Walk The Line: Fall into this burning ring of fire! This
film is based on the true story of Johnny Cash and June Carter
– country music royalty. It’s a beautiful love story, and it
is full of love songs. The movie stars Reese Witherspoon and
Joaquin Phoenix, who have so much chemistry on screen! In
fact, Witherspoon even won an Oscar for her portrayal of June.
This film shows us that sometimes we go through ups and downs
with our soulmate, but that doesn’t mean we won’t end up with
them. What is meant to be, will be!

Related Link: Celebrity Couples Saving The Earth

6. Breakfast At Tiffany’s: Indulge in this classic film with
your partner on a rainy day. Audrey Hepburn is forever a
Hollywood icon, and this film is one of her most famous roles.
Set in New York City, this love story will keep your eyes
glued to the screen. The best packages come in little blue
boxes from Tiffany & Co., and the best things in life are the
relationships we have with people.

7. The Spectacular Now: Based on the novel of the same name
written by Tim Tharp, this film is spectacular. It stars Miles
Teller and Shailene Woodley. It tells the story of two high
school students who typically wouldn’t be a match, but end up
making a pretty pair. The main character Sutter is a fun,
party boy, who avoids the future, and Aimee a shy, nerdy,
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introvert who tends to be a pushover. They end up learning a
lot from one another. Sometimes the best relationships are
when we can teach our partner different things.

8. Runaway Bride: Julia Roberts and Richard Gere shine in this
romantic comedy. Celebrity weddings, engagements and babies
are  always  fun  topics.  In  this  film,  it  makes  for  great
storylines.  It’s  a  cute  love  story  full  of  small  town
characters that will entertain you. It is also very realistic
and truly makes you feel real emotions. Bond with this movie
and characters, while bonding with your own partner!

9. How To Lose A Guy In 10 Days: Despite the title, this film
is actually a heartfelt love story that packs the humor! It
stars Kate Hudson and Matthew McConaughey, and they make a
pretty pair. It’s a funny flick that tells the tale of two
people who think they are both playing the other. However;
games played in love are put to the test in this film!

10.  The  Wedding  Planner:  Jennifer  Lopez  plays  a  wedding
planner who takes care of everyone, but herself. She makes
everyone’s big day extra special, but her own love life is
nonexistent – until one day it changes. Fall in love with the
woman who helps everyone else in love.

What are some of your favorite movies to watch as a couple?
Comment below!

13  Most  Shocking  Celebrity
Couple Affairs
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By Katie Gray

In Hollywood, it’s not always glitz and glam. We feel a bond
with the actors and singers that we admire. In fact, it’s
almost as if we directly know them. Therefore, when there is a
break-up or celebrity divorce, we take it to heart. The famous
celebrity  couples  we  love  will  hopefully  last  forever.
However; sometimes things have to fall apart so better things
can fall together in the future. This is the case with some of
the most shocking celebrity couple affairs.

Cupid  has  the  13  most  shocking
celebrity couple affairs:

1. Tiger Woods and Elin Nordegren: Arguably the world’s most
famous golfer, Tiger Woods is known for his scandalous affairs
in  addition  to  being  a  professional  golfer  on  the  green.
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Woods’ voicemails on multiple women’s answering machines were
leaked, exposing his many indiscretions. He admitted to having
cheated on his model wife, Elin Nordegren. The Ludacris song
“Sexting”  is  based  off  of  this  scandal.  The  couple
subsequently split, and she received $100 million dollars from
him in the divorce.

2. Peter Cook and Christie Brinkley: Famous American model and
actress, Christie Brinkley, has been the All American Girl for
decades. Remember her role in the movie Vacation as the red
corvette girl? At 62 years old right now, she’s still killin’
it! She was married to Billy Joel and was even in his iconic
“Uptown Girl” music video, and they have a daughter together –
Alexa Joel. Afterward, she was married to architect Peter Cook
until he cheated on her with an 18 year old, Diana Bianchi.
This ended in celebrity divorce after 12 years.

Related Link: Relationship Advice: 10 Actresses To Look To For
Guidance

3. Kristen Stewart and Robert Pattinson: This cheating scandal
rocked the world and broke Twilight fans’ hearts. Kristen
Stewart and Robert Pattinson shared a romance on camera and
off, during the famous Twilight series. However, while she was
filming a movie on her own, photos of her and the director
Rupert Sanders looking cozy were leaked, and she admitted the
truth. He was  married and 44 at the time, and she was 22.
Stewart and Pattinson later got back together, but then went
their separate ways again. At least we can still watch them
together in the vampire love story on screen!

4. Maria Shriver and Arnold Schwarzenegger: Everybody loved
Maria Shriver and Arnold Schwarzenegger! They were American
royalty because Maria Shriver is a Kennedy. It turned out that
Schwarzenegger had an affair with their maid, and even a love
child that was kept secret. The couple separated after 25
years of marriage and later divorced.
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5. Ethan Hawke and Uma Thurman: Uma Thurman is known for her
empowering female roles, like in Kill Bill. She was married to
actor Ethan Hawke, when he had an affair with Ryan Shawhughes
and later married her. The couple have two children together.

Related: Relationship Advice: 10 Emotional Stages of Being in
a New Relationship

6. Jennifer Aniston and Brad Pitt: Hollywood’s golden couple
used to be Jennifer Aniston and Brad Pitt. During the filming
of Mr. & Mrs. Smith, which starred Pitt and Angelina Jolie,
there was a lot of speculation that an affair happened between
the two. It remains unknown, however; Pitt and Jolie began
dating afterward the making of the movie and then married and
have  many  children  together.  Aniston  told  The  Hollywood
Reporter last year, “Nobody did anything wrong…. It was just
like, sometimes things happen.”

7. Eva Longoria and Tony Parker: Eva Longoria hit it big time
when  she  landed  her  role  as  Gabrielle  Solis  on  Desperate
Housewives,  but  she  is  far  from  being  desperate.  She’s
beautiful, inside and out. She was married to NBA star Tony
Parker, when she discovered text messages on his phone from
another woman. It turned out to be a teammate’s wife, and the
situation ended in a celebrity divorce. But, as the face of
L’Oreal, we know she’s still worth it!

8. Sandra Bullock and Jesse James: Sandra Bullock is one of
the best actresses in the industry. She is talented and plays
diverse roles, such as starring in The Proposal, The Blind
Side, Gravity, Miss Congeniality, Hope Floats, and many more.
She was married to Jesse James, when multiple allegations from
women came out saying they had been with him. Bullock filed
for divorce. She was too good for him anyway! Her talent,
beauty and kindness will continue to get her far in life.

9. Sienna Miller and Jude Law: You can’t have a list of
shocking affairs, without listing Jude Law. It was plastered
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all over the tabloids that the actor cheated on model/actress
Sienna Miller with his children’s nanny, Daisy Wright. He
issued a public apology to her, and they went their separate
ways.

10. Tori Spelling and Dean McDermott: Author and actress, Tori
Spelling, is the daughter of Hollywood legend Aaron Spelling
who brought us countless shows such as Charmed, Beverly Hills
90210, Charlie’s Angels, Dynasty and Love Boat. She’s married
to Dean McDermott and they have children together. He had an
affair, and Spelling documented it on a Lifetime show titled
True Tori. They worked through their issues and are to this
day married.

11. Reese Witherspoon and Ryan Phillippe: Oscar winner and
America’s  sweetheart  Reese  Witherspoon  was  married  to  her
Cruel Intentions co-star, Ryan Phillippe. Rumor has it that
Phillipee cheated with Abbie Cornish, but there is no way to
know if those rumors are true. Phillippe and Witherspoon did
divorce, although they are raising their children together.
Witherspoon continued to stay strong and Walk The Line and is
happily remarried.

12. Jason Aldean and Jessica Ussery: Country superstar, Jason
Aldean,  is  currently  married  to  American  Idol  contestant
Brittany Kerr. It is known that he was married to Jessica
Ussery when they began seeing one another, and he admitted it
was inappropriate. He divorced his high school sweetheart, and
last spring Aldean and Kerr were married.

13. Ben Affleck and Jennifer Garner: The most recent incident
to break our hearts is the separation of Ben Affleck and
Jennifer Garner. There are allegations that he cheated with
the nanny. Garner stated she didn’t hear about that until
after they were separated. They are remaining friends for the
sake of their three children.

What are the most shocking celebrity couple affairs in your



opinion? Share your stories below.

Celebrity  Couple  Sandra
Bullock  and  Bryan  Randall
Share  Cozy  Moment  in  New
Photo

By Abbi Comphel

Earlier this summer, new celebrity couple Sandra Bullock and
Bryan Randall were spotted together. The two are still getting
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to know each other. In latest celebrity news, according to
People.com, the happy couple were spotted in L.A. arm-in-arm
with bright smiles on their faces. This celebrity relationship
seems to be doing really well. They have been spotted on
double dates with Jennifer Aniston and Justin Theroux.

This  celebrity  couple  is  finally
stepping out. How do you know when
you’re ready to go public with your
relationship?

Cupid’s Advice:

The beginning of a relationship can be scary and sometimes it
is easier to get to know each other in private before the
world knows about you. Cupid has some dating advice on when it
is time to go public:

1.  Comfortable  with  each  other:  Before  you  announce  your
relationship, you should get to know each other first! Learn
about each other and what you like and dislike, go on private
dates and enjoy your time together. Find that comfort with one
another.

Related Link: Celebrity News: Whitney Port Celebrates Luxe
Bachelorette Party in Mexico 

2. Ready for commitment: Make sure you are ready to do this.
Once  you  go  public,  everyone  will  know  about  your
relationship. Make sure you are ready for the commitment and
make sure you want this to be something real and lasting.

Related Link: Jon Cryer Says Famous Couple Ashton Kutcher and
Mila Have That ‘Jerry Maguire Thing’ 

3. Ready for people to know: The best time to go public is
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when you are both ready for everyone else to know. Are you
ready for all the questions? If so, then it is time for you to
make your big debut as a couple.

When do you think it’s the best time to go public in a
relationship? Comment below. 

5 Celebrity Couples Who Just
Made It Official

By Mackenzie Scibetta

Celebrity  gossip  frequently  makes  comical  combinations  of
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celebrity  couples  that  would  never  actually  work.  With
rumors spreading false odd pairings, such as saying rebellious
Rihanna  and  environmental  activist  Leonardo  DiCaprio  are
together, it’s difficult to know what to believe. However,
these Hollywood relationships are no joke!

Cupid  has  compiled  a  list  of
celebrity couples who are recently
exclusive,  together  and  100%
official: 

1. Sandra Bullock and Bryan Randall: The 51-year-old Oscar
winner and 49-year-old photographer pair first turned heads in
the beginning of August. Things heated up when Bullock brought
Randall as her plus one to Jennifer Aniston’s wedding. Ever
since  then  the  duo  has  been  spotted  together  all  over
Hollywood  and  are  reportedly  extremely  smitten  with  each
other.

2.  Gigi  Hadid  and  Joe  Jonas:  Nicknamed  GIJoe,  this  young
celebrity couple got together over the summer and have been
inseparable. If they’re not hanging with their massive group
of famous friends, they’re making the whole world envious of
their cuteness. When recently asked how to describe Hadid in
one word, Jonas replied with “happiness”.

Related Link: Gigi Hadid Says She Rejected Celebrity Boyfriend
Joe Jonas When She Was 13

3. Drake and Serena Williams: While this pair has been keeping
their relationship under the radar for now, they have been
caught making out in a restaurant, supporting each other at
their respective professions and flirting on social media.
Drake was even seen crazily cheering at Williams tennis match.

4. Cara Delevingne and St.Vincent: The supermodel and rock
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star confirmed rumors of a budding romance after they attended
the London Fashion Week together, flirting in the front row.
Delevingne  recently  gushed  about  her  girlfriend  in
Vogue saying “I think that being in love with my girlfriend is
a big part of why I’m feeling so happy with who I am these
days.”

Related Link: 5 Most Fashion Conscious Celebrity Couples

5. Gwyneth Paltrow and Brad Falchuk: The ‘Glee’ producer and
‘Scream  Queens’  co-creator  confirmed  this  blossoming
relationship by posting a picture on Instagram calling Paltrow
his  date.  After  taking  their  love  public,  they  have  been
spotted all over together, even at Robert Downey Jr.’s 50th
birthday party.

Which new celebrity couple is the cutest? Let us know below. 

Celebrity Couple Predictions:
George Clooney, Kylie Jenner
and Sandra Bullock
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By Shoshi

Want the latest celebrity news and romance gossip? Then you’ve
come to the right place! Recently, these famous couples have
made headlines for their relationships and love, whether it be
George Clooney’s celebrity marriage, Kylie Jenner’s budding
romance,  or  Sandra  Bullock’s  new  beau.  Check  out  my
predictions for the three celebrity couples below and find out
what’s next in their love lives!

The  Latest  Celebrity  News  and
Celebrity Couple Predictions
George Clooney and Amal Clooney: What can one say about George
and Amal? They seem to be on top of the world. As they travel
the world walking hand and hand, the media cannot get enough
of this celebrity couple. Since there doesn’t seem to be any
real drama in their relationship and love, the media is trying
to stir something up. Most of the criticism is focused on
Amal. Some say she dresses tacky, while others accused her law

https://about.me/yolandashoshana
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firm of giving her the high profile accounts, because she is
married  to  George  Clooney.  Nevermind  that  she’s  highly
qualified to take on any case thrown her way. I love Amal and
think that she’s great for George. I still say that from the
beginning their celebrity marriage was for calculated reasons
versus simply love. Those reasons may never be known to the
rest of us, because it looks like they know how to keep their
mouths  shut.  This  couple  is  working  out  fine  even  though
Clooney is starting to look much older when he stands next to
his lovely wife. Let’s just say Clooney met a woman who know
hows to ride or die.

Related Link: George Clooney Jokes About Celebrity Marriage:
‘They Said It Wouldn’t Last’

Kylie Jenner and Tyga: This relationship has disaster written
all over it. Are they in love? It looks more like lust than
love to me. At this point it’s hard to know who’s using who.
Tyga is getting a boost in his career from being with a
Jenner, while who knows exactly what Jenner is getting from
being with him. It all seems like a carefully orchestrated
relationship  put  together  by  the  puppetmaster,  Kris
Jenner. Don’t believe the engagement rumors. This relationship
is going to run its course and end as dramatically as it
began. Right now, what remains to be seen is who will get
tired of who first. Right now, my money is on Jenner because
she has the upper-hand.

Related Link: Famous Couple Kylie Jenner and Tyga Make Funny
Snapchat Videos

Sandra Bullock and Bryan Randall: There are rumors flying
everywhere  that  Sandra  Bullock  is  dating  model  and
photographer, Bryan Randall.  Before you get all excited about
this news, hold on a minute, When did a dinner date start to
mean that someone is in a relationship? I would love to see
Bullock find love, but it’s time to stop assuming she’s in a
relationship with every single man she talks to. That being
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said, Randall has a bit of a criminal past and we all know how
Bullock loves bad boys. I don’t see a romance with Randall
having any staying power. Right now, she is just dipping her
toe back into the dating scene. The main concern on her mind
is having a good influence around for her son, Louis. Randall
is a “meh” choice for Bullock. He’s fine for testing out her
flirting moves, but she should definitely keep her options
open. Bullock needs to take dating tips from some of the other
women in Hollywood.

For more information on Shoshi, click here.

What celebrity couples do you want to see predictions for
next? Tell us in the comments below!

Celebrity  News:  Sandra
Bullock  Leaves  Spa  Looking
Radiant and Happy
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By Mackenzie Scibetta

Oscar winner Sandra Bullock has finally found her happiness,
and it shows! She was seen leaving Jennifer Aniston’s favorite
facialist looking glowing and all smiles, as UsMagazine.com
reported.  It’s  evident  that  Bullock’s  new  celebrity
relationship with photographer Bryan Randall is likely the
source of her new bliss. The couple appears to be close with
recently married Jennifer Aniston and Justin Theroux, as the
duos double-dated while in Texas.

This  celebrity  news  is  extremely
welcome. What are some ways a new
relationship  can  improve  your
outlook on life?

Cupid’s Advice:

Nothing  beats  the  joy  you  find  when  entering  a  new
relationship. As the honeymoon phase kicks in, you will be
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euphoric  in  all  that  you  do.  This  noticeable  change  in
personality can really help other aspects of your life as
well:

1. You look forward to every new day: You no longer dread when
your alarm clock starts buzzing in the morning, but rather you
wake up refreshed and excited to see your new lover. This
joyful awakening can help you be on time and more productive
at work.

Related Link: Jennifer Aniston Is ‘Very Happy’ for Sandra
Bullock’s New Celebrity Romance

2. You push yourself harder: With a new special someone in
your life, you are likely wanting to constantly impress and
enthuse them. This relates to that extra mile you now run at
the  gym  and  the  new  cooking  class  you  joined.  Allow  the
enthusiasm for your new partner to transition into enthusiasm
for life itself.

Related Link: New Celebrity Couple Alert! Sandra Bullock Is
Dating a Sexy Photographer

3. You treat others with more kindness: Your natural happiness
will radiate from you and will encourage other people to keep
up with your positive attitude. Happiness will be easier to
share because you will have such an excess it would be a crime
to keep it all to yourself!

In what ways did your attitude change for the better when you
started dating a new partner? Let us know below.
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Jennifer  Aniston  Is  ‘Very
Happy’  for  Sandra  Bullock’s
New Celebrity Romance

By Kyanah Murphy

Hooray! With all the celebrity couples that are splitting up,
there’s another golden nugget among the rocks! There is indeed
a new budding celebrity romance with Sandra Bullock and beau
Bryan Randall! People.com reports that Jennifer Aniston is
very happy for Bullock’s new celebrity romance. The celebrity
couple made their public debut at Aniston’s private wedding
ceremony last month.
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There’s a new celebrity romance in
Hollywood!  What  are  some  ways  to
support  your  friend’s  new
relationship?

Cupid’s Advice:

Showing support isn’t just tied to celebrity romance; you can
show your support for your friend’s new relationship, too!
Here’s how:

1. Express Interest in the relationship: Ask your friend how
their relationship is going with their new partner. You can
also ask your friend about their new partner to get to know
who they are. Be sure to have genuine interest.

Related Link: Jennifer Aniston and Justin Theroux Enjoy a
Snuggly Dinner Date

2. Ask to meet your friend’s new partner: Be it a double date
or a small group get together, ask to meet your friend’s new
partner! However, do not pressure them into it; if the time
isn’t right, wait until your friend and their partner are
ready. Even if they’re not ready, at least your friend knows
you want to meet them!

Related Link: Jennifer Aniston and Justin Theroux Double Date
With Jason Bateman and Wife

3. Openly express your support: The most obvious way to show
your support is by letting your friend know you support the
relationship! Speak of their relationship in a positive way,
and let them know you’re happy for them.

How do you show support for a friend’s new relationship? Share
below!

http://cupidspulse.com/26779/jennifer-aniston-justin-theroux-enjoy-dinner-date/#w2zbe1K6TiQFlEu5.99
http://cupidspulse.com/26779/jennifer-aniston-justin-theroux-enjoy-dinner-date/#w2zbe1K6TiQFlEu5.99
http://cupidspulse.com/16634/jennifer-aniston-and-justin-theroux-double-date-with-jason-bateman-and-wife/#xl62kVFTgAmpjtEB.99
http://cupidspulse.com/16634/jennifer-aniston-and-justin-theroux-double-date-with-jason-bateman-and-wife/#xl62kVFTgAmpjtEB.99


New  Celebrity  Couple  Alert!
Sandra  Bullock  Is  Dating  a
Sexy Photographer

By Kyanah Murphy

It looks like Sandra Bullock has a new beau! According to
UsMagazine.com, the new celebrity couple made their appearance
together at Jennifer Aniston and Justin Theroux’s celebrity
wedding.  Sources  says  that  Bullock’s  new  boyfriend  is  a
photographer and that Bullock seems very happy with him. As an
added bonus, the source confirmed that Bullock’s new man is
both  super  hot  and  super  normal!  Perhaps  this  mysterious
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photographer is just an ordinary chap, though he can’t be too
ordinary if he’s with Sandra Bullock!

What  an  exciting  time  in  a
relationship – introducing your new
partner  to  the  people  in  your
world! When do you know when it’s
the  right  time  to  introduce  your
new partner to family and friends?

Cupid’s Advice:

Sandra felt the time was right for her to make an appearance
with her new boyfriend by bringing him as her plus-one to
Jennifer  Aniston  and  Justin  Theroux’s  wedding.  No  two
relationships are the same, so there is no concrete timeline
detailing when to introduce your new partner to the important
people in your life. Cupid has some tips:

1. Consider why you want to introduce your friends and family
to your new partner: This may seem like an odd question, but
it’s really one to consider. Do you want your new partner to
see every piece of your life? Are you close to your friends
and family and share everything with them?

Related Link:  Jon Gosselin & Kids Hang With New Girlfriend

2.  Think  about  what  stage  your  relationship  is  in
currently: Are you just dating, or are you in a committed
relationship with this partner? Many people usually wait until
there is an established relationship before introducing their
new partner to family and friends.

Related Link: Ryan Seacrest & Julianne Hough Are Getting Cozy
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3. Talk about it: Truthfully, only you two will know when it’s
the right time to meet friends and family. Talk about it with
one another, and see how you’re both feeling about it. If
you’re ready, great! If not, now’s the time to assess why and
what it may mean for your relationship.

When did you decide to introduce your partner to your friends
and family? Comment below!

Best  Dressed  Celebrity
Arrivals
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Emma Stone

Of course, the elegant Emma Stone makes our list of best
dressed celebrity arrivals! Here, she attends the 'Irrational
Man' Los Angeles premiere in a sundress that's casual yet
classy. Photo: David Gabber / PRPhotos.com

Nastiest Celebrity Divorces
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Jon and Kate Gosselin
Fans watched this celebrity marriage fall apart right before
their eyes. The once happy TLC couple went from 'Jon and Kate



Plus 8' to 'Jon and Kate Plus Hate' in a matter of months.
They were married for 10 years before filing for divorce in
2009, and since then, they've openly shared their dislike for
one another. Photos: PRN / PR Photos; Glenn Harris / PR Photos

Celebrity  Couples:  Did  She
Really Date Him?

Page 1 of 14
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Brody Jenner and Avril Lavigne
This surprising pair started dating in 2009 after the singer
filed for divorce from her first husband, Sum 41 singer Deryck
Whibley. They split after nearly two years together but have
remained friends. Jenner even wished Lavigne the best of luck
in her most recent marriage to Chad Kroeger. Photo: Andrew
Evans / PR Photos.

Hollywood  Scandals:
Celebrities Who Cheated
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Kristen Stewart and Rob Pattinson

This 'Twilight' couple, now split, was the center of media
attention when the actress was caught cheating on longtime
boyfriend  Pattinson  with  director  Rupert  Sanders,  who  was
married at the time and has two children. Photo: Solarpix / PR
Photos

Think You Need a Man at Your
Side? Think Again!
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By Michelle Rebecca

Have you stayed in a bad relationship way too long because you
were afraid of being alone? Have you rebounded from a breakup
too quickly because you missed having a partner? If so, your
view of single life may be unrealistically negative. You don’t
need a boyfriend to make you complete. In fact, being on your
own can give you the chance to attend to your own needs and
find your own strengths.

Related Link: How to Kick That Bad Relationship to the Curb

Self-Discovery

When you’re in a relationship, it’s easy to put your personal
preferences on hold. For instance, you may have fallen into
the habit of watching Sunday football as a way to spend time
with your mate, even if you weren’t particularly fond of the

http://cupidspulse.com/get-over-bad-relationship-ex/


sport itself. Or perhaps you let your ex choose the décor in
the apartment you shared, or the music that you listened to at
home. You may even have lost touch with friends who used to be
important to you.

Now is a good time to take stock of your life and decide what
you want out of it. If you have trouble reconnecting with your
own dreams and desires, a few sessions of therapy or e-therapy
may help you figure things out and set your life on the track
that is best for you.

Related Link: Miss Independent: The Joys of Single Life

Examine Your Priorities

Relationships can be all-consuming. Ending a relationship that
isn’t  working  can  free  up  your  time  to  focus  on  other
priorities  such  as  parenting,  learning  a  new  skill  or
advancing  your  career.

If you’re looking for life advice, New York celebrity Kristin
Davis, former star of Sex and the City, is a good role model.
Although she has recently teamed up with screenwriter Aaron
Sorkin, she spent many years flying solo. In 2009, the actress
told  StarPulse  that  she  had  found  fulfillment  without  a
partner, and in 2011, she adopted a baby girl on her own.

Sandra Bullock is another actress who has prioritized her role
as a mother. Single since a messy public divorce from Jesse
James  in  2010,  Bullock  has  told  the  press  that  the  most
important man in her life is her adopted son.

Play the Field

Single doesn’t have to mean lonely. Just ask actress Octavia
Spencer, who achieved much-deserved recognition – and an Oscar
–  for  her  role  in  The  Help.  Although  not  involved  in  a
romantic relationship, Spencer rarely appears alone on the red
carpet. She enjoys friendships and casual dating relationships
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with several men, each seemingly more handsome than the last,
without feeling pressured to enter a long-term romance.

You,  too,  can  use  single  time  to  befriend  and/or  date  a
variety of men. It might help to go out with someone who is
nothing  like  your  ex  or  with  someone  you  might  not  have
considered “dating material” before.

Being single doesn’t have to be a tragedy. In fact, it can be
a huge opportunity to renew your relationship with the one
person you can always count on – yourself.

Michelle is an aspiring writer with a passion for blogging.
She enjoys writing about a vast variety of topics and loves
that blogging gives her the opportunity to publically voice
her thoughts and share advice with an unlimited audience.

Celebrity  Break-Ups  That
Broke Our Hearts
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By Jessica Nappi

We’ve all gone through our own break-ups, and no matter how
painful they can be, sometimes, seeing celebrities break-up is
even worse. These splits involve not only the two in the
celebrity relationship but also their entire fan base. Break-
ups in Hollywood mean more than just broken hearts; they also
mean no longer seeing them pose together on the red carpet,
waving goodbye to those PDA-filled paparazzi shots, and saying
sayonara to those lengthy interviews where they gush about how
much in love they are. Here are three celebrity break-ups that
had us crying:

Three Celebrity Break-ups
1. Tom Cruise and Katie Holmes: Tom Cruise and Katie Holmes’s
split is the most recent and therefore the most sensitive of
topics. From the moment Cruise not-so-humbly jumped on the
couches  of  Oprah  proclaiming  his  love  for  Holmes,  we  all
envisioned a happy ending to this celebrity love story. There
was the birth of TomKat, followed shortly by the actual birth
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of their daughter Suri. The famous couple had a six-year run
before Holmes shocked the world by filing for divorce in New
York City earlier this month. What will we do without seeing
ever-so-cute  family  photos  of  the  duo  with
their  fashionable  little  girl?

Related  Link:  Five  Celebrity  Divorces  We  Really  Weren’t
Expecting

2.  Brad  Pitt  and  Jennifer  Aniston:  This  golden  Hollywood
couple married in 2000, and everyone dreamed of watching their
picture  perfect  celebrity  love  story  play  out.  From  Brad
Pitt’s guest appearance on Jennifer Aniston’s show Friends to
always walking hand-in-hand on the red carpet, it seemed like
this celebrity couple was as strong as could be. Then came the
2005 movie Mr. and Mrs. Smith, in which Pitt co-starred with
the one and only Angelina Jolie. The rest is history: Pitt and
Jolie are now engaged with six kids. Aniston isn’t doing so
bad either: She has found a new man — Justin Theroux — and was
recently  voted  hottest  woman  of  all  time  by  Men’s  Health
magazine.

Related Link: Love in the Limelight: Why You Should be Happy
You Aren’t Famous

3. Sandra Bullock and Jesse James: It seems like a woman can’t
win the Academy Award for Best Actress without subsequently
splitting with her man. Kate Winslet, Reese Witherspoon, Halle
Berry and now Sandra Bullock are just a few of the many
actresses who won big in their career yet fell short in their
love  life  soon  after.  Bullock’s  marriage  to  TV’s  Monster
Garage host Jesse James seemed better than ever, especially
due to the heartfelt award speech she gave about him. But just
days later, Bullock and the entire world discovered James’
cheating  rampage.  As  if  we  couldn’t  feel  any  worse  for
America’s sweetheart, the famous couple was in the process of
adopting  a  baby  boy,  whom  Bullock  now  solely  cares  for.
However, she now seems very happy as a mother.
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What celebrity break-up broke your heart? Tell us below.

Six Famous Relationships That
Started  with  Celebrity
Scandals

By Jessica Smith

Nothing in Hollywood is juicer than a celebrity scandal.  Many
Hollywood couples work through humiliating experiences while
dating, including Kim Kardashian and Reggie Bush, who went
through a sex tape scandal; Justin Bieber and Selena Gomez,
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who  recently  dealt  with  Bieber’s  accusation  of  getting  a
fan pregnant; and Miley Cyrus and Liam Hemsworth, who had to
deal with negative press on Cyrus’ sexual antics.

Many of us can relate to similar problems on a smaller scale,
but it can still be exhilarating and deeply saddening to watch
our favorite famous relationships let us down in these ways.
Sometimes, celebrity couples even begin their love lives under
this sort of scrutiny. Although not all celebrity affairs work
out, some blossom into long-lasting relationships and love.
Here are six famous couples that made the headlines with their
scandalous splits, affairs, and ensuing sprint to the altar.

Celebrity Scandals That Turned Into
Celebrity Relationships
1. Brad Pitt and Angelina Jolie: After being married to the
beautiful  Jennifer  Aniston  for  five  years,  Brad  Pitt  and
Aniston’s relationship began to fail when he confessed his
love for Angelina Jolie. Pitt and Jolie worked together on the
set of Mr. & Mrs. Smith as a sexy spy couple, and they took
their on-screen romance off-screen — even while Pitt was still
married. The humanitarian couple has now been together for
seven years. We can thank their six children for pressuring
them to get engaged, so they can finally tie the knot.

2. LeAnn Rimes and Eddie Cibrian: These two stars met on the
set of Northern Lights, where  their characters’ relationship
spiraled into a real-world celebrity affair that ended both of
their marriages. While LeAnn Rimes and her ex-husband Dean
Sheremet  claimed  to  go  their  separate  ways  with  plans  to
remain loving friends, Eddie Cibrian’s ex only had negative
things to say about him. Rimes and Cibrian are now happily
married.

Related Link: You’ve Cheated, So Now What?
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3. Richie Sambora and Denise Richards: This was a celebrity
scandal  that cost Denise Richards a friendship but gained her
a new man.  Richie Sambora was married to Heather Locklear for
12 years before things started to get shaky between them.
Richards  encouraged  her  good  friend  Locklear  to  file  for
divorce, and despite girl code, Sambora and Richards were
caught  making  out  like  teenagers  a  few  weeks  later.  This
seemingly-forbidden romance also required Sambora and Richards
to  deal  with  some  pretty  messy  divorces  of  their  own.
 Unfortunately,  their  relationship  recently  ended.

4. Tori Spelling and Dean McDermott: Tori Spelling and Dean
McDermott fell in love on the set of the Lifetime movie Mind
Over Murder, but they were both married at the time. The two
quickly separated from their spouses. Before either one was
legally divorced, they decided to announce their celebrity
engagement.   The  two  were  married  just  a  month  after
Spelling’s divorce was finalized, and they have been married
since 2006. They have three children and recently announced
that they are expecting their fourth celebrity baby.

Related Link: Eva Longoria Says She’s Not Angry About Ex Tony
Parker’s Affair

From Celebrity Affair To Celebrity
Engagement
5. Jesse James and Kat Von D: Jesse James and Sandra Bullock
were  married  for  five  years  and  had  just  adopted  a  son
together when rumors began about James’ unfaithfulness. After
confirmation  of  numerous  affairs,  Bullock  filed  for  a
celebrity divorce and decided to raise her son as a single
parent. Not soon after, James started dating tattoo artist Kat
Von D. The two made it as far as an engagement, but they never
made it to their wedding day.

6. Blake Lively and Ryan Reynolds: Although the two didn’t
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date  immediately  after  Ryan  Reynolds’  divorce
from wife Scarlett Johansson, it’s believed that Blake Lively
was  a  factor  that  led  to  their  split.  Considering  their
marriage seemed to be going smoothly, their celebrity divorce
announcement was surprising. The actor jumped from one serious
relationship to another, as the celebrity couple was recently
spotted house hunting.

What’s your favorite celebrity scandal? Share your comments
below!

Sandra  Bullock  Explains  Why
She Returned to Acting Post-
Split
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After splitting with her husband, Jesse James in 2010, Sandra
Bullock did not rush back to work.  In fact, she told the
Associated Press, “I was perfectly content to be permanently
broken.”  And by broken she means not able to act.  Director
Stephen Daldry pushed for her to be in Extremely Loud and
Incredibly  Close,  and  that  finally  changed  her  mind.   “I
honestly didn’t think I was in a place where I wanted to work
or wanted to step out of where I was… I wasn’t prepared.  But
that opportunity was louder than my head,” she said according
to People.  “We had a great time.  It’s no longer ‘selfish
actress’ in the moment,” she says.  “I wanted to have an
amazing time with him and, fortunately, Mr. Daldry presented
it.  In every possible way, it was the best!”

How can your career help you move on after a breakup?

Cupid’s Advice:

After a rough break up, the career route is often the best
road to take.  Working on a project and being successful are
the keys to moving up and moving on:

http://www.ap.org/
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 1. Your mind will be occupied: With a challenging project at
work, you will be more focused and not on your ex.  Focusing
all  of  your  negative  energy  on  something  positive  can
certainly  do  no  harm  to  the  healing  process.

2. You can focus all of your energy on work: Your ex probably
took up a lot of your time and energy.  With him in the past,
you  can  accomplish  all  of  your  career  goals  easily.   No
distractions and plenty of free time will allow you to achieve
more.

3. A promotion could be headed your way: With all this new
focus and motivation, a promotion might be the next exciting
and needed change in your life.  Working towards becoming
number one in the office is a great way to distract yourself
from a break up and an excellent way to boost your confidence.

How did your career help you after a breakup?  Share your
stories below.

Ryan  Gosling  Talks  Up  Past
Girlfriends
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Ryan Gosling’s nostalgia is keeping him off the dating market,
reports Hollyscoop.  The Drive actor revealed in an interview
that  he  is  not  currently  dating,  despite  many  rumors.  
“There’s interest, but I’m in a committed relationship with
film,” said Gosling.  “I’m giving as much to it as marriage.” 
Gosling  also  mentioned  his  previous  girlfriends,  Sandra
Bullock and Rachel McAdams, and said they were ” two of the
greatest girlfriends of all time.  I haven’t met anybody who
could top them.”

What are some ways to stay on good terms with your exes?

Cupid’s Advice:

Staying friends with an ex is almost always difficult, but it
doesn’t have to be.  Here are a few tips to help you befriend
your ex:

1. Remember your breakup: If the two of you had a messy
breakup, then maintaining a friendship will be difficult. 
It’s still possible to be friends, but keep your breakup in
mind when you try to reach out to them.
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2. Contact them: Even if the two of you don’t hang out or call
each other on a weekly basis, send your ex a quick email every
now and then asking after their health and well-being.

3. Rely on mutual friends: Transitioning from a relationship
to a friendship can be very awkward.  Rely on your mutual
friends to ease the transition.  Hanging out in large groups
can  give  you  a  chance  to  chat  with  your  ex  without  the
conversation going sour.

Are you friends with your ex?  Feel free to share your story
in a comment below.

‘The Help’ Star Viola Davis
Plans  to  Follow  Hollywood
Trend and Adopt a Child
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Yet another celebrity is jumping on the adoption bandwagon,
reports Hollyscoop.  At the premiere of her new movie The
Help, Viola Davis and husband Julius Tennon confirmed that
they are about to adopt a baby domestically.  This is the
first child for the couple and third for Tennon, who has two
children from previous relationships.  Davis is following in
the footsteps of many celebrity moms who have also recently
adopted,  including  Sandra  Bullock  and  Denise  Richards.
 Bullock adopted son Louis Bardo after splitting from husband
Jesse  James.   Denise  Richards,  who  has  two  children  with
Charlie Sheen, adopted daughter Eloise Joni around the time
her new book, The Real Girl Next Door, was released.  Who will
be next?

How do you decide whether to adopt a child or not?

Cupid’s Advice:

The  decision  to  adopt  a  child  is  extremely  important  and
should not be taken lightly.  Cupid has some tips on how to
decide if adoption is right for you:
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1.  Timing:  Deciding  to  adopt  requires  the  same  amount  of
thought and preparation as having a child naturally.  If you
and  your  mate  are  emotionally  ready  to  take  on  the
responsibility of raising a child, then consider adoption.

2. Money: Adopting a child is very expensive.  You and your
partner must be financially stable before you consider it.

3. Other options: Nowadays, there are a lot of different ways
to have kids.  Consider all the other options, like having a
child naturally, through a surrogate or becoming a foster
parent before you settle on adoption.

What are some other factors to consider when deciding whether
to adopt?  Share your comments below.

Jesse  James  Says  That
Millions of Married Men Cheat
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Famed serial cheater Jesse James recently defended his bad
behavior  by  pointing  out  that  he’s  not  the  only  one,
reports UsMagazine.com. The Monster Garage star told Men’s
Journal, “I never shied away from anything I did. I took full
responsibility. I cheated on my wife.  Guess what? So do
millions of other men.” The 42-year-old, who divorced Sandra
Bullock last year, is currently engaged to Kat Von D.

How do you know if you can trust your partner after past
indiscretions?

Cupid’s Advice:

After  your  mate  is  unfaithful,  it’s  hard  to  trust  them
completely again. Cupid has some tips on how to know if your
partner really has changed for good:

1. Accept the apology: If your partner made one mistake and is
truly  sorry,  think  before  throwing  away  your  entire
relationship.  Give your mate another shot if you feel they
are being genuine.

2. Don’t forgive multiple affairs: If your significant other
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has had multiple indiscretions in the past and doesn’t seem
fully committed to your relationship, you probably can’t trust
them to stay faithful in the future.

3. Have faith: The bottom line is, you’ll never know for sure
if your partner is going to cheat again. But if you decide to
give  them  another  chance,  give  them  your  complete  trust.
There’s no point in starting over and giving the relationship
a shot if you’re not fully trustful.

Would you trust a partner who cheated in the past? Share your
comments below.


